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Attendance Stars for first week of term are 

KS1...2CA, 2EL with 99.3%...                    

and KS2... 5HR with a fabulous 100%  

WOW!—WELL DONE  

KEEP UP THE GOOD 

 ATTENDANCE! 

Stars of the Week!  

  

1ST  Leo Goodey 

1AS  Amari Manyika 

1JF  Willow Coates-Lillywhite 

2G/B Isabelle Barnes 

2CA  Whole Class 

2EL  Whole Class 

3DS  Kelsie Yates 

3F/C Luke Kelly 

3KO  Sophie Jago 

4TA  Becky Hammond 

4CF  Poppy Cooper 

4LS  Zehra Shukru 

5CS  Whole  Class 

5HR  Whole Class 

5HT  Whole Class 

6JK  Adam Fawell 

6DP  Fraser Cooper 

6MB  Jonathan Beattie 

Diary Dates ….Dinner Menu A 

Wednesday 18th October —Late Parent Con-

sultations 5-8pm. 

Thursday 19th October —Parent Consultations 

3.30-6.30pm. 

Thursday 19th October—2GB Forest Schools 

pm. 

Friday 20th October—Reception  parents invit-

ed to share Diwali celebrations—2.15pm. 

Friday 20th October—Year 2 Wild Week Dress 

up/Year 6 Young Shakespeare Company. 

HALF TERM—BACK TO SCHOOL ON MONDAY 

30TH OCTOBER 

Monday 30th October—PAGWPS           

Halloween Disco. 

Reminders.. 

Please ensure that all Data collection Sheets 

are returned to school fully completed signed and 

that all details are correct including email       

addresses and medical boxes completed. 

We politely remind parents and carers that we 

expect the children to have sensible hairstyles  

for school please.  

Secondary School Admissions for 

2018 
 

The new secondary school admission 
round is now open for parents of current 

Year 6 children to apply for a secondary 
school (Year 7) place for September 

2018. 
 

The statutory National Closing date for 
applications is 31st October 2017. 

 
Applications can be made online 

via www.essex.gov.uk/admissions.  
 
98% of parents in Essex applied online last 

year. 

Play Leader of the Week–Matthew Barney 

http://www.essex.gov.uk/admissions


Harvest Festival 

On Thursday 5th  

October Year 1 

and Year 5       

performed a lovely   

Assembly to par-

ents and carers for 

the Harvest Festi-

val  at the Holy 

Trinity Church. 

Year 2 had a 

fantastic time 
on their trip last 

week at Wat  
Tyler Country Park. The 
children loved taking part 

in pond dipping and a bug 
hunt in the meadow, 

where they found all kinds 
of fascinating insects!    

The 
weather 

was 
lovely 
and 

sunny 
too! 

These are just some of the 

unamed Year 1 cardigans and 

jumpers that were in Year 1’s 

classroom lost property boxes. 

Please come in and claim before 

we recycle them. 

Yesterday the Reception children went on 

lovely walk through the woods for a Percy the 

Park Keeper sponsored hunt with parents. 

Kitchen Relief Staff wanted - please     

contact Mrs Mark. 

PAGWPS Happy Bags (previously Bags 2 

School) will be coming home with your child. 

If you have already filled bags, PAGWPS will 

be happy to store them for you until the final 

collection date of 25th January 2018. 

All photo orders must be handed in to 

School  by Thursday 19th October. You will 

need to deal directly with the photo company 

for any late orders.  

We need volunteers for Forest School on 

Thursdays 1.15-3pm.                                    

If you are interested, please email                                            

forestschool@grovewood.essex.sch.uk or 

let the Class Teacher know. 

Anti-bullying 

week will now 

be held the week 

commencing 

17th February 

2018 and not 

October 

as origi-

nally 

planned. 


















